SEAC Meeting of June 13, 2016
Topic:  SEAC Association Membership Application
[bookmark: _GoBack]On the Toronto District School Board SEAC, there are twelve positions for SEAC Local Associations and there are two vacancies. The vacancies have been posted on the SEAC pages of the TDSB website since the fall of 2014. An application to join TDSB SEAC was received from Integration Action for Inclusion in Education and Community. Discussion about the nomination was followed by a recommendation to the board:
***MOTION: On motion of Lisa Kness, seconded by Paula Boutis
Whereas there are 2 association vacancies on TDSB SEAC and
Whereas SEAC has received a nomination from “Integration Action for Inclusion in Education and Community”, and
Whereas Clayton Eaton, the President of the Board for Integration Action for Inclusion, has nominated Kim Southern Paulsen as representative, therefore 
SEAC recommends that the Toronto District School Board appoint Integration Action for Inclusion as a TDSB member association on the TDSB Special Education Advisory Committee for the 2015 to 2018 term, with Kim Southern Paulsen as its representative.  
The motion carried.

